
 

 

 
PTFA Mother's Day – Gift Shop  

5th February 2024 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
For Mother's Day, PTFA is organising a gift shop for children to purchase items. The 
shop will be open from Thursday 29th February to Thursday 7th March.  
 
If you would like your child to take part, then please could you provide them with £2 
to purchase their Mother's day gifts. 
 
The money will need to be in an envelope with your child's name and class clearly 
written on the front.  
 
Money will need to be received by Friday 16th February.  
 
As gifts are made to order, we will NOT be able to accept money after Friday 
16th February. 
 
If you would like to make donations of chocolate, sweets and toiletries, it will be 
gratefully received. 

 
It would be very much appreciated, if donations could be sent in by Friday 16th 
February.  
 
We really appreciate all the support that the children and their families give to these 
events. The children are looking forward to the Mother’s Day shop, as children asked 
at Christmas if we were going to run it! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Robeka and Rachel 
PTFA, Goldington Green Academy 


